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Hearts today launched their new official ‘third’ shirt –a new
design which has the names of more than 8,000 fans who pledged
– and continue to pledge – donations to the Foundation of
Hearts.

The jersey, launched in association with the Foundation of
Hearts is now available for pre-order from the Hearts club
shop  and  website.  The  shirts  will  be  in-store  from  15th
November 2015 and will be priced at £45

Fans who order on or before 15th October 2015 will be issued
with a signed certificate and be entered into a competition to
play for the Hearts Legends team. Three lucky winners will be
given the chance to line up next to some Hearts heroes from
yesteryear.

Hearts  owner  Ann  Budge  told  the  official  Hearts  website
“Everyone here at the club, who has been involved in producing
this amazing shirt, is thrilled with the final product.  This
has been another real team effort between the club and FOH and
we were delighted to work together to produce something which
truly recognises the contribution made by the pledgers.

Foundation of Hearts chairman Brian Cormack said: “This is an
immensely proud and emotional moment for everyone associated
with the Foundation of Hearts, and we are absolutely delighted
to see this project come to fruition.

“This shirt does not just feature a list of fans’ names; it
pays fitting tribute to the 8,000 and more supporters who have
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together saved this great club.”


